



January 29, 2013

Gus Nunez Administrator Nevada Department of Administration Public Works Division 515 E. Musser St., Suite 102 Carson City NV 89701 JAN 3 0 2013
STATE PUBLIC
WORKS DIVISION

Dear Mr. Nunez:

As one of the 18 nominees for the Cashman Good Government Award for 2013, this letter is to inform you of the results of the Selection Committee.

The ten members of the Selection Committee met as a panel after individually doing an extensive examination of each of the entries received. The individual scores were compiled into a composite score sheet which was reviewed by the Committee.

The Selection Committee agreed that each of the projects submitted for consideration this year had great merit, making their job of selecting the finalists more difficult than they would have anticipated. The work of the Leasing Services Section, Department of Public Works is admirable and the judges were pleased to review it.

The scores resulted in four finalists. They are (alphabetically):

City of Las Vegas Licensing Division (City Over 100,000)
Elko County Public Works Technicians (County Under 400,000)
Ms. Teri Preston, Department of Administration, Leasing Manager (State)
Washoe County Manager's Office, Fundamental Review Project (County over 400,000)

Thank you for your participation in the Cashman Good Government Award and we wish you continued success in your efforts to deliver government services efficiently.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Kilgore
Contest Coordinator

Nevada Taxpayers Association

CC: Julie Kidd